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Keith Main/Tom Hogg
Marine Scotland
Salmon and Recreational Fisheries Team
Area 1B North
Victoria Quay
Edinburgh
EH6 6QQ 
                                                                                                          (Insert Date) 2017

Re – Objection to Conservation of salmon – Assessment for the 2018 fishing season

Dear Sir,

I’m a full member of the Loch Lomond Angling Improvement Association (L.L.A.I.A)

With regards the above proposals I write to you in the strongest terms to object to the assessment for the River Leven (Dunbartonshire), Loch Lomond and River Endrick SAC.

My main point of objection is the River Leven and Loch Lomond having the actual category they would meet being lowered simply because of the R Endrick SAC which you have estimated should be a Cat 3.

[bookmark: _GoBack]I think your calculations and methods for measuring populations of a wild animal especially fish (Atlantic Salmon) are not accurate.

Please include this letter as my objection to your plans for the River Leven (Dunbartonshire), Loch Lomond and River Endrick SAC.
 



Yours Sincerely 
                                                                


(Insert Name!!XXXXXXXX)                                                                                                
